
                                                        21st Century After School Tutoring Program 

             Board Report May 2021

The 21st Century After School Tutoring Program is currently providing In-Person tutorial services at the 
following centers are Browning Elementary - Napi Elementary - Browning Middle School - Browning High 
School. Staff have been offering tutoring services (all subjects), STEM, STREAM, family engagement 
activities, music club and college/career opportunities. 

Our last day for the after-school program will be May 27, 2021. A plan has been set for a summer 
program for June and July, we do plan on collaborating with EE-Kah-KI-Maht and having our own 
program that will be based on STREAM Experiments/Activities (Science, Technology, Reading, Arts & 
Math) Family engagement activities will be offered weekly. 

Here is some of the activities that will be offered. 

*Lava *Volcano making *Playdough *Paper Rockets *Skittles Experiment *Kite Experiments

- Cultural Cooking - Basic cooking/baking recipes (age/grade appropriate)
- Art’s and Craft’s projects ranging from drawing, coloring, building towers and painting 

projects. 
- Poetry/art exhibit 
- Gardening – Gardening project’s 
- Exercising – daily exercising 
- Google Earth – Virtual Tours of historic places from around the world.
- Drones – Intro to learning to fly drones.
- Robotics – Building solar robots.
- Blackfeet Star Story – Star Story lessons with telescopes. (Star Gazing).

All staff/students will be required to wear a mask at all times while working.

All Staff will be required to attend a covid-19 and social distance day training.

Pre-Activity Screen

   -   A check in station will be established

   -   All students will be screened for signs and symptoms of COVID-19 daily. 

   -   Responses to screening questions for each person will be recorded and stored so that there is a      
record of everyone present in case a participant develops COVID-19 symptoms.

Transportation will be offered daily at the end of the day to bring students home (in-town only).

A flyer will be posted and emailed to students next week. We are excited to be back with the students 
during the summer season. Thank you.



Sincerely, 

Heidi Bull Calf

21st Century Coordinator 


